
NEWS and NOTES from NPO

Dear NPO Members,

 
We are excited to announce the soft opening of the Novello Imaging
Center. The center, now open Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., is
currently accepting CASH ONLY patients. We are still in the process of
getting credentialed, once completed, Novello Imaging Center will accept
both insured and cash paying patients.
 
The center located at 4290 Copper Ridge Drive, provides imaging services
such as MRI, CT scans, X-ray, and Ultrasound. The cash price listing of
services is available here.
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. Additionally, the
staff would be happy to show you around the new state-of–the-art facility.
Novello Imaging Center is ready to show the community what it has to
offer through unbeatable service and excellent care.
 
The Novello Team
novelloimaging.org
231-714-4306 (scheduling)
 

Helpful Resources & Upcoming Events

NPO Home
NMHN Home

Trillium Health Website
MACRA-MIPS Corner

NPO is committed to providing great resources to our members!

We welcome your feedback and comments.

http://www.npoinc.org
https://www.novelloimaging.org/application/files/5616/1374/9960/NovelloImagingPricingv3.pdf
http://www.novelloimaging.org/
https://www.npoinc.org/
http://nmhn.net/
http://www.trilliumhealth.net/
https://www.npoinc.org/macra-mips-corner/


Novello Physicians Organization 231.421.8505


